
2017-2018 Annual Report of the University Academic Calendar Committee 
 
The Calendar Committee had no active business in 2017-18. There was 
some e-mail discussion about the university's work to align spring break with 
other Central Texas institutions such as school districts and South by 
Southwest, but no proposal was made nor actions taken because the 
university has the scheduling flexibility to manage such as is. Marjorie 
Woods was voted chair-elect for the 2018-19 academic year. 
 
 


